
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF A 

SOCIAL EVENT OF 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that three or more members of the Board of 
 
Directors of the Castle Pines North Metropolitan District may attend a SOCIAL  
 
EVENT on Saturday, September 22, 2011.   This social event, the Castle Pines 
 
OctoberFest, will be held between 12:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the Safeway  
 
parking lot, 560 Castle Pines Parkway,  in Castle Pines.  No District business will  
 
be conducted.  
 

 
CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

         
       Jim A. Worley, District Manager 

 
 


